APPRECIATION
The entire Fry family wishes to express their sincere appreciation
for the many comforting thoughts and prayers, floral tributes,
Jood and many acts of kindness extended to each of them during
this time. Each of you holds a special place in our hearts.

IN LOVING MEMORY

Dr. John Mack Fry

BORN
July 22, 1940
San Saba, Texas

PASSED AWAY
January 30, 2020
Springfield, Missouri

MEMORIAL VISITATION
Herman H. Lohmeyer Funeral Home
Monday, February 3, 2020
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Herman H. Lohmeyer Funeral Home
500 E. Walnut Street, Springfield, Missouri 65806
417-862-4433

Permanent online condolences, stories and photos may be shared at www.hhlohmeyer.com.

Dr. John Mack Fry passed away peacefully in his
home surrounded by his family on January 30th,
2020.

He was born in San Saba, Texas on July 22nd,
1940 to George and Dorace Fry. He graduated
Sfrom Mt. Vernon High School in Mt. Vernon,
Missouri in 1958 and Kirksville College of
Osteopathic Medicine in 1966. He practiced
general surgery, emergency and family medicine
in Mt. Vernon, Missouri for 26 years before
relocating his practice to Springfield, Missouri
Sfor an additional 16 years before his retirement
in 2008.

Dr. Fry was preceded in death by his parents;
stepmother, Helen Fry and his brother Winfield
(June) Fry of Ropesville, Texas.

He is survived by his wife of 34 years, Deborah
Fry. He is also survived by his son, James “Jay”
Fry (wife Jeanie) of Miller, MO, daughter Becky
Gertzen (husband Jason) of Glen Ellyn, IL,
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daughter Micky Burton (husband Matt) of
Huntsville, MO, son Alex Fry of Springfield,
MO, and son Devin Fry of Springfield, MO, six
grandchildren and two great-grandchildren.

Memorial contributions can be made to The
American Cancer Society or the charity of your
choice.

Permanent online condolences, stories and
photos may be shared at www.hhlohmeyer.com




